Wacom Co., Lid.

2-510-1 Toyonodai

Kazo-shi Saitama, 349-1148
Japan

TEL:+81-480-78-1211
FAX:+81-480-78-1220

June 13,2017

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology
Equipment Authorization Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Subject: Short-term Confidentiality request for FCC ID: HV4CTL472

Dear Sir/Madam:

Pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s policy, in order to comply with the
marketing regulations in the CFR 47 Section 2.803 and the importation rules in the CFR 47 Section
2.1204, while ensuring that business sensitive information remains confidential until the actual

marketing of newly authorized devices. We are requesting the commission to grant short-term

confidentiality request on the following attachments until 180 days from the date of grant:

- External photos

- Internal photos

- Test setup photos
- User’s manual

It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and correspondence
during certification review process cannot be granted as confidential documents and such information
will be available for public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued.

Sincerely,
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Koichi Yokoyama

Senior Director/Quality Assurance
‘Wacom Co., Ltd.

2-510-1, Toyonodai, Kazo-shi,
Saitama, 349-1148 Japan





